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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

26/10/2024  06:29:132024/4205/P COMMNT Dr Vicki Harding Further to our comments on this application by the Heath & Hampstead Society, please could Camden require 

that

1) the distance from room face to boundaries be specified on the plan as at least 1.00 meter, to allow for 

boundary planting and wildlife movement, and

2) the floor construction should be timber suspended on recyclable steel piles (not concrete)

Thank you
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